
 

 
 

 

                                    
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

10:00 am -  

Combined Worship via Facebook Live 
For the next few weeks we will be worshipping together virtually. Please 
join us on our Facebook page at 10:00am on Sunday mornings for a com-
bined worship experience. Please feel free to follow along with the songs, 

scripture and message as it is presented.  
If you have any prayer requests please submit them into our office via 

email to sibleyfrcoffice@gmail.com or via phone 754-2783. 
___________________________________________

Message:   “Giving Up...Popularity” 
Scripture: Matthew 21:1-11 

APRIL 5, 2020 

 

• There will be NO events happening at church during this shut down.  
• Church hours are limited to 7am-2pm Monday-Thursday. 
• Church access is limited to the entry by the church offices. Please re-

frain from entering other areas past the closed door by the nursery. 
• Mailboxes have been emptied of their contents 
• A limited number of bulletins, newsletters and other items have been 

placed on a table by the office door. If you have the option, please vis-
it our website for the weekly bulletin and monthly newsletter. 

• Offering donations can be simply slid under the office door 
or mailed to church (1010 6th Street, Sibley, IA 51249) for 
your convenience. Thank you for your donations...they are 
greatly appreciated and needed. 



 

 

Offerings for March 29, 2020: General Fund-$6777.54; Benevolent Fund-$60; 
Building Fund-$0; Bible League-$50. Attendance: No Physical Services. Special 
Offering for April is Daily Vacation Bible School.  

  

April 9:  7:00 pm Maundy Thursday Service via Facebook Live 
April 12: No Sunrise Service 
  10:00 am Combined Easter Worship via Facebook Live  
  
April 13: No Consistory Meeting this month 
 
 
 

 
Save the dates: The 9th Annual FRC Father/Son, Grandpa/Grandson, 
“adopted sons”, Fishing Trip will be held from August 6-8 at the Hidden 
Hill Lodge at Roslyn, SD. The approximate cost per person for the re-
treat will be $150 which includes lodging and food. Enjoy fishing in 

beautiful NE South Dakota with many lakes nearby. Please see the signup sheet 
posted on the Information Center. If you have any questions, please contact 
Dan Heilman or Chris Wynia. 
 

The High Schoolers are selling Papa Murphy's Pizzas until 

Wednesday, April 15th! Order forms can be found on our church 
website under the Youth Tab/High School Youth.  If you would like to 
purchase some delicious pizza please drop off your order form on the 

table by the office or call your order in to the church office. Pick up for the pizza 
will be April 25th at 10:00 am! All money raised is going toward Rocky Mountain 
High this upcoming summer!   

 

 
 

Luke Schouten, Lead Pastor 
lukesfrc@gmail.com 

920-889-3911 
 

Josh Lucas, Director of Youth Ministries 
joshlfrc@gmail.com M-F 9:30-2 

 

Brenda Kuhl, Worship Coordinator 
pptfrc@gmail.com 

Jamie Hulstein,  Communications Director  
sibleyfrcoffice@gmail.com 

712-754-2783 
Hours: Mon, Thurs., Fri. 8am –1 pm 

Office is closed on Tues & Wed 
 

***All bulletin announcements are due in 
the church office by Wednesday noon. 

Bulletins are printed on  
Thursday morning.*** 

If you have a pastoral need, please call Pastor Luke Schouten,  
920-889-3911, any consistory elder or the church office (754-2783).   
Remember, we cannot print your name unless you have granted FRC 
 permission to do so. If you have a prayer request you would like  
included, please contact the office.  

• Pray for those in assisted living: Ethel Jurgens and Geneva Wissink  

• Pray for our nursing home residents: Margaret Calsbeek, Dutch Kruger, and Harold 
Schram. 

• Pray for our Missionaries: Dr. Bernadeth Kelly and Adrian Bobb, Sayuri Kist-
Okazaki, Brian and Donna Renes, J.J. and Tim Ten Cley, Rowland and Jane Van Es. 

In Our Prayers 
Please continue to remember all those who are dealing with health issues.  
 

Please keep Ray Schram in your prayers as he heads to the doctor to see what 
steps they need to take to fight his cancer.  
 

Prayers of praise for Dave Kleinwolterink for the news that his cancer is in re-
mission. He is still dealing with a few health issues, but is so thankful for all of  
your prayers and words of concern. 

Words of Thanks 
I would like to thank Pastor Luke for all the prayers he shared with me. Thank 
you also to everyone who prayed and sent cards to me. I greatly appreciate 
your kindness. May God bless you all. 

~~JoAnn Calsbeek 
 

Thank you from all the Residents here at Sibley Specialty Care for all the good-
ies for Bingo prizes! We love Bingo and we love prizes, and the goodies are our 
favorites! Thank you for thinking of us. Hoping you all are staying healthy and 
God Bless!  

We are in need of drivers to help Marlys Pietz get to her Dialy-
sis Treatments in Worthington. If you are willing and able to 

help, please use the new sign up sheet on the table by the offices. 
Please call Marlys and let her know you signed up.  

Drivers Needed!! 


